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Hello Mrs H Saunders,thank you for the letter,i think this application is still not suitable for this area we have
problems with cars parking on Beechfields and the main road. My observations still stand from my original
letter.
Regards
Robert Baker.

Comments made by Mr robert baker of Mr, 4 beechfields, high hawsker, whitby, yo224lq
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